
To Whom It May Concern, 

 Please do not vote in favor of the paid family medical leave bill.  I am struggling as a provider to 
maintain income as it is.  Medcare cut our reimbursement and expenses are double of what 
they were just 2 years ago.   I am not able to sustain more expenses and small businesses 
like ours are struggling across the board.  There won't be many of us left if expenses continue to 
climb and we continue to get out wages cut but insurance companies paying us less.   

 Sincerely,  

 Dr. Kelly J. Nesvold 
 

 --  

Dr. Kelly J. Nesvold 

Doctor of Chiropractic 

 


